
 

Please   

PLEASE, write your child’s name in all their clothing and shoes.  If you 

have lost any items of clothing we have a tub that has lost property in 
it.  Lunch boxes and containers, PLEASE clearly label everything.  

PLEASE TAKE CLOTHING BAGS HOME EVERYDAY.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

BBC Children in Need – We raised £27.35, so a big 

thanks you all for your contributions. We hope you 

have enjoyed your wonderful art creations inspired 

by Pudsey Bear and the BBC Children in Need appeal  

 Pudsey hats 

 Pudsey Masks 

 Pudsey plate art  

 Spotty stickers 

 

Remember to take a look in your book bags and see 

if your children have participated in these lovely 

Adult Led Activities this week! 

Small Group Work  - has commenced now that all of 

our children have settled into the Nursery routine 

and we have been doing the following:  

Maths – counting and number recognition. 

Letters and sounds = sound lotto CD’s with the 

children recognizing familiar sounds.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery News 
 

 

 

 

 

or will not be attending Nursery.  

 

A Polite reminder - Please make lunch boxes healthy 

and balanced.  The portion sizes need to be 

manageable for the children, with no chocolate, 

sweets and  ‘Yo Yo Bears’, as these can be a choking 

hazard! A good alternative is fruit flakes and Yoghurt 

raisins.  
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Have a great weekend from the Windsor Kindergarten Team 

Lunch Boxes  

Pets 
Following on from the wonderful pictures you sent 

into Nursery some of the children have been 

sharing stories and information about their pets. 

They have created some beautiful pieces of art 

work, which are now on display in the Parish Room 

and Windsor Room- please do come and see! 

 

Sickness and Absence   
Please call to notify us of sickness or if your child 

is not attending Nursery as this must be recorded 

on our registers – Thank you 

  
 

 

 
 

Zachary’s Grandma – Lorraine Piddington – 

Children’s Author of ‘The Aliens Who Loved 

Lemon Curd’ is coming into the setting this 

Tuesday 21st November – she will bring in 

some copies of her book and will sign them 

at the end of the session if you wish to 

purchase one! 

 

Photography – Wednesday 6th December – 

A professional Photographer will be 

attending the Nursery - this is a lovely 

opportunity to get some photos as presents 

in time for Christmas! 

 

Christmas Concert – Wednesday 20th 

December 11:00am in St Mary’s Church  

 

Dates for your Diary: 

 

Autumn Term 2017  

 
Last day of Term:  Thursday 21st December  

 

tel:07875%20214054

